JOIN US AT WILDCATS COFFEE CLUB

Happy New Year toyou from the Wildcats team.

We have some exciting things tolook forward this year, starting with thefirst Coffee Club
of 2021.

Join us on Wednesday 13th January 2021 from 18:30 t0 19:30 for our Wildcats Coffee
Club. We will be joined by Baroness Sue Campbell herself totalk about the new 2020-2024
Strategyand why Wildcats is such an integral part of growing our game for girls. Book your

place now using the button below —you won’t want to miss out.

Put our future Wildcats Coffee Clubs in your diarytoo, theyare afantasticwayto connect
with other Wildcats providers and exciting special guests:

Wednesday 10th March 2021
Wednesday 12th May 2021

if you require further support; please contact Wildcats@thefa.com
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